
Effective June 1, 2022, Huron Bay Co-operative will be changing the FCC disbursing dates for FCC customers. 
Products sold from the first to the last day of the month will be disbursed on the 18th of the following month.  
 
May will be our transition month.  Invoices dated May 18th to the 31st will be distributed on June 18th. 
 
Contact the Credit Department with any questions at 519-392-8692 or credit@huronbaycoop.ca. 
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